Garrie Stamper
Hwy 2027 356
Campton, KY 41201

RECEIVED

March 25, 2024

APR 01 2024
PSC PUBLIC SERVICE
PO Box 615 COMMISSION

Frankfort, KY 40601

To Whom It May Concern:

| am writing in response to the proposed increase to the Morgan County Water
District. While my address says Campton please know my wife and | do live in
Morgan County and have been a water customer for years.

As many in this area we are on a fixed income with continued medical
expenses as well as living in general. We've received several water increases
in the last few years, so to have another one at such a high rate of increase
seems very unfair and unjust.

Thank you for consideration in this matter.

Sincerely,

/NS A

Garrie Stamper





